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Docket No. 50-315
Docket No. 50-316

Indiana Michigan Power Company
ATTN: Hr. E. E. Fitzpatrick

Vice President
Nuclear Operations Division

1 Riverside Plaza
Columbus, OH 43216

Dear Hr. Fitzpatrick:

This notice confirms the discussion between Hr. R. Bywater of my staff and
Hr. D. Halin of AEP to have a routine quarterly management meeting at the
D. C. Cook Plant at 10 a.m. (EDT) on October 22, 1992. The purpose of this
meeting is to discuss the following topics: turbine-generator status;
engineering initiatives including steam generator tube sleeving, large-bore
piping reconstitution, and design basis documentation; equipment aging
management; and plant initiatives.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

cc: A. A. Blind, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII
James R. Padgett, Michigan Public

Service Commission
EIS Coordinator, USEPA

Region 5 Office
Michigan Department of

Public Health
D. C. Cook, LPH, NRR

Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects
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